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Information from the EaP CSF SC: 

Change of date of the 10th Annual Assembly 

(Tbilisi, Georgia 11-12 December 2018) 

 

Following the EaP CSF Steering Committee meeting in Brussels on 17-18 July, the Steering 

Committee decided to reschedule the EaP CSF 10th Annual Assembly, which is now due to take 

place on 11-12 December 2018 in Tbilisi, Georgia. 

During the meeting, the Steering Committee was made aware of various scheduling issues – 

related to the Austrian Presidency of the Council of the European Union, as well as the 

availability of the European Commission. In this light, the Steering Committee decided to move 

the date of the 10th Annual Assembly from 6-7 December to 11-12 December 2018. 

The Commission was consulted on the selection of a new date, with 11-12 December 2018 

emerging as the closest suitable date. 

We hope that this change will not affect your ability to participate in the 10th Annual Assembly. 
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